
 

 

School Start ! 

On September 04,2023 majority of our 

schools have started.  The department 

wishes a fun , safe and successful school 

year . 

Community Workshop! 

September 21st, The Faichuuk regional staff along with the department executives had a Profes-

sional Learning Community workshop at Fanapanges regarding accreditation and other important 

matters. 

September Review: 

The department set the starting date to Sept.4th 2023, in hopes that all our school bases will be 

able to comply, so our SY 23-24 can start off nicely and be able to meet targeted number of instruc-

tional days. We are thankful that our schools started smoothly despite the challenges in the begin-

ning. We continue to pray for the success of the children of our islands for the better future ! We 

continue to pray for the teachers of our islands, your hard work is appreciated. Let us continue to 

work for a brighter tomorrow. God bless the children of Chuuk . 
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